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My child has struggled since 2022 with fitting back in with in person learning. She has 

now gone from attending 20% of in person high school class to attending 99.5% in 

the last two months. Virtual charter students deserve fair access to the same 

resources as every other public school student. The Student Success Act was meant 

to support students who need it most, yet virtual public charter students are excluded. 

HB 2583 is about fairness — ensuring all public school students have equal access 

to SIA funds, no matter where they learn. Thank you for your consideration.  


